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a reminder of upcoming events

Valley Wide Pride Fest

is coming to Hudson!

This event will be held on

Saturday, June 17,

9:00am - 8:00pm

at Lakefront Park.

Pride Fest is another opportunity for our League to show its presence in the

community and to live into our DEI policy.

We are happy to report that members have stepped forward to fill the

three two-hour shifts! We will be visible at Pride Fest!

For those of you in the Hudson community (or willing to drive) another

way to show support to the League and the LGBTQ+ community is to attend the

festival! We’d love to have our members attending and showing our support of



the LGBTQ+ community. We won’t be there to “sell” the League, just to make

our political yet nonpartisan presence known and to encourage EVERYONE to

VOTE!

For folks who come early there are four hours of free parking available in the

fairly large parking lot by the band shell/bathrooms. Street parking in Hudson

is metered and can be paid with a credit card (and it's very inexpensive!) on the

Passport app or at the pay stations located nearby.

Come spend all or part of your day with the League, seeing friends, meeting

new friends, listening to goodmusic, checking out the 40+ vendors, and

enjoying the river and so muchmore!

If you have questions, or just want to let us know you’ll be there, please contact

Rita Kearns (ritakearns54@gmail.com, 651-492-8885)

or Patty Van Nevel (pattyvannevel@gmail.com, 651-271-9942).

We are again offering two Summer Picnics ~

2 picnics ~ 2 opportunities to spend an evening

with friends (and yet-to-become friends) from

the League. Members are welcome to attend the

picnic closest to your home OR the one that best

works with your calendar OR come to both!

Please review the attached flier for detailed

information. Because of the growing size of our League, we are inviting

“Members + 1” so feel free to bring your spouse/partner/son or daughter/a

friend. This might be a perfect opportunity to casually introduce a prospective

member to the League!



Here are the dates ... and driving directions to the first picnic:

Tuesday, June 27, 5:00-8:00pm

at Melinda Hanson’s home on Bass Lake

Melinda’s address and directions to the picnic …

1458 Ridge Run, New Richmond, WI 54017

Directions: In Boardman, head West on 140th at Meister’s Bar and Grill. In about 2

miles, the road will curve left and turn into 83rd. At this curve, turn slightly right to

stay on 140th. In ½mile, turn right after a long row of mailboxes onto Ridge Run. In

½mile, the road curves right into the driveway.

PLEASE RSVP Melinda if you plan to attend: min.hanson1458@gmail.com

651-357-5932

Thursday, August 24, 5:00-8:00pm

at Kathy & Greg Palmquist home

on Big Wood Lake just south of Grantsburg (east of Hwy. 87)

Find more details in the separate picnic invitation (attached)!

mailto:min.hanson1458@gmail.com


Parade in New Richmond July 16!

"Fun Fest Parade" ~ Sunday, July 16

There’s going to be a parade in

New Richmond and our League is

planning to be in it!

Volunteers will be needed to

decorate the car and to organize

signs and walk alongside the car! Interested?

Please contact Beth Wood.

<bwood@frontiernet.net>

New t-shirts available for parade etc.
We are ordering new t-shirts to be available for the upcoming Fun Fest Parade in New

Richmond on Sunday, July 16. Our deadline to order is June 26 for delivery on July 10. The

t-shirts will be distributed on July 16 at our meeting place Table 65 in NR.

All shirts are white with red and blue accents.

We have to order a minimum of 20 shirts and the price will be $22. There are 2 options for

you to choose,

A a 3/4 length baseball shirt or B short sleeved raglan type t-shirt.



You can pay me with cash, check or Venmo on the day of the parade.

Please email Patty Van Nevel at pattyvannevel@gmail.com with your order. Your email

should include which t-shirt you want (A or B)and size - see size chart at the end of this

newsletter.

Note: you do NOT have to attend the parade to purchase a T-Shirt. Contact Patty for further

information!

2023-24 Proposed Budget

Our bylaws require that the proposed budget be distributed among the League

membership for review, questions, and suggested revisions 30 days prior to the first

meeting of the new fiscal year (which is scheduled for July 18).

Please review the budget (it will be a separate pdf attached to this email), and if

you have questions or comments, direct them to our Budget Committee Chairperson,

Nancy Stewart (n.stewart@yahoo.com) or to our Treasurer, Kate Manecke

(deleinen@icloud.com).

This is YOUR League ... the budget represents the way your League plans to fund our

program work and administrative requirements in the new fiscal year.



We have recently received

two newmembers in our League!

Please join in welcoming

Charlene Rae Mayry (from New Richmond) <crmayry@hotmail.com> and

Meg Farrington (from Star Prairie)<mfarrington@frontier.com>.

Reach out and say hello to these two new League members!

NOTICE: there will not be a July 1 newsletter–

look for our next newsletter on July 15!

Enjoy your summer!

T-Shirt Information Below:

Deadline is June 26 to order

mailto:crmayry@hotmail.com





